


CATECHETICAL FOUNDATIONS 
EDUCATION AT THE DIOCESE 
If you wish to have a greater 
understanding of the fundamentals of 
our Christian faith, this series of classes 
is for you.  Over a period of 8 months 
and just a few hours per month, 
participants will review topics via an 
online learning platform.  If you are 
unable to complete the entire course, 
you can take classes one month a time 
on subjects of interest for $20 per 
month.  This is a great opportunity for 
catechists and those involved in pastoral 
or liturgical ministries.  
Go to: https://catholic.formstack.com/
forms/catechetical_foundations for 
more information.  Registration is now 
open for Cohort 3 beginning in January. 
 

FAITH FORMATION EDUCATION  
Parish Faith Formation classes will be 

held throughout 2022 at parishes across 

the Diocese.  Take this opportunity to 

grow your understanding and faith by 

attending one or more of these 

educational opportunities.  The first 

session will be on 1/16/22 at St. 

Christopher in Galt. For more 

information, contact Teresa Donan at 

916-733-0132 or tdonan@scd.org 

or visit www.scd.org/OFFFCalendar. 

 
 

SOLDIERS OF ST MICHAEL 
THE ARCHANGEL AND 
EXODUS 90 MINISTRY 
We are excited to welcome a new men’s 

ministry that will be bringing Exodus 90 

to our parish. This 90-day spiritual 

journey is for men who are looking to 

invigorate their faith, enhance their 

prayer life and challenge themselves 

both physically and spiritually with a 

fraternity of Catholic brothers.  
 

There will be an orientation meeting on 

Thursday Jan 13th at 7pm in the St. 

John Paul II  room.  The Exodus begins 

January 17th. Email Michael at 

exodus90brothers@gmail.com for more 

information or visit https://gscceg.org/

blog/exodus-90. 

 
RETREAT FOR WOMEN 
You are invited to spend a relaxing, 

spiritually insightful weekend with 

women of our parish on Jan 21-23, 2022 

at Christ the King Passionist Retreat 

Center. The theme for 2021-2022 is 

"God's Dream for our World, The Bible 

as a Story."  For more information call 

Suzanne at 916-801-0561 or go to 

www.christthekingretreatcenter.org. 

 
 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
Thank you for your support of our St. 
Vincent de Paul Society!  SVdP has funds 
available for utility assistance for our 
95757 and 95758 residents.  For 
assistance please call  (916) 647-1243.  
Clothing distribution has resumed again 
and there is a need specifically for 
winter clothing.  Donations can be 
dropped off in the SVdP wagon in the 
narthex.  

SACRED SILENCE ADORATION 
MINISTRY  (SSAM) 
“Eucharist is the source and summit of 
the Christian life” (CCC:1324) 
 

This Ministry believes and promotes the 
awareness of the true presence of Jesus 
in the Holy Mass, Eucharist, adoration & 
benediction.   Through the grace of the 
Holy Spirit the SSAM ministry is working 
to coordinate more Eucharistic 
spirituality awareness events such as 
increased hours of  adoration and 
benediction.  For more information 
contact Leela 
at lmattathil@yahoo.com or Marbe  
at marbelous7@gmail.com.  All are 
welcome! 
 

GRIEF SUPPORT SESSIONS  
St. Joseph's Ministry of Consolation will 

be offering seven weekly grief support 

sessions on Wednesday mornings, 

beginning, January 12, 2022 until 

February 23 from 10:30 a.m. until 12:00 

p.m. We are present for those grieving 

the loss of a loved one or other 

significant loss in one's life. This ministry 

takes place in the context of faith, and is 

caring, supportive, and compassionate. 

We will be meeting in the Renwald 

Room. For more information, please 

contact Marilyn Petruska  at 916 769-

5835 or Mary Ellen Trapp at 916 893-

8863. 
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JANUARY 9, 2022 

 PARISH REGISTRATION AND CHANGE OF ADDRESS  
New to Good Shepherd Catholic Church Community?    Recently moved or changed phone number?  

Name______________________________________________   Phone_____________________________________________  

E-mail_____________________________________________   Address____________________________________________ 

Please provide weekly offering envelopes   Yes    No   City, Zip____________________________________________ 

Please fill out and deposit in Offertory Basket. Thank You!  

https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/catechetical_foundations
https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/catechetical_foundations
mailto:exodus90brothers@gmail.com
http://www.christthekingretreatcenter.org
mailto:lmattathil@yahoo.com
mailto:marbelous7@gmail.com
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THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

STEWARDSHIP 
DECEMBER 25/26:  $20,118.09 
JANUARY 1/2:  $25,698.45 
(Christmas collection total will appear in next week’s 
bulletin.) 
 

PLEASE CONSIDER ONLINE GIVING 
What better way to start the New Year than with a continual 
blessing to the church in your stewardship of treasure.  Enrolling 
in eGiving is a safe and secure way to give to our parish.  Just visit 
faith.direct/CA688 or text ‘Enroll’ to (916) 439-8801.   
 

Thank you for your continued support of our parish family.  May 

God bless you and your loved ones now and into the New Year! 

 

 
 Help is needed for taking down the Christmas environment 

on January 10 at 6:00 pm in the church. 

 Interested in audio-visual arts and/or technology?  Our AV/

Tech Ministry is looking for help with the weekly Mass 

livestream.  Contact Matt at avtechministries@gmail.com or 

209-625-6225 to learn more. 

 Our Art & Environment Ministry is looking for some help!  

This ministry creates the environment in our worship space 

that enhances our liturgy.  If interested  contact the office. 

 

 

 

The church is in need of lighters/strikers for the altar candles.  If 

you would like to donate, please drop them off at the parish 

office.  Thank you! 

THE GROVE—YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school and middle school teens 
are invited to attend our youth ministry 
events. For more info and the schedule 
visit  thegroveyouthministry.com.    

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Jan. 9—Come To The River (XLT night at 

Good Shepherd, everyone is welcome) 

Jan. 14 — We are Family (middle school at St. Joseph) 

Jan. 16— Best Year Ever (high school at St. Maria Goretti) 

 

SANTO NINO NOVENA 
Join us as we celebrate the Feast Day of the Holy Infant 

Jesus (Santo  Nino).  Remaining novena schedule as follows: 

Jan. 9: after 1:00 pm Mass 

Jan. 10 –14: after the 8:30 a.m. Mass 

Jan 15: 9:30 am Mass with SANTO NINO Celebration 

After Mass there will be a procession around the Church 

building.  Brown bags will be provided after the procession 

in front of the Father Philip Wells Hall. Again, let’s continue 

the adoration and celebration in honor of “THE  LITTLE 

KING” the HOLY INFANT JESUS!!!!! 

 

CATHOLICS RETURNING HOME 
Were you raised Catholic but seldom come to Church 

anymore?  Are you a Catholic who now feels separated 

from the Church?  Would you like to learn more about the 

Church as it is today?  Would you like to feel at home in the 

Catholic Church again?  No matter how long you’ve been 

away and no matter the reason, we invite you to consider 

renewing your relationship with the Catholic Church.  Our 

series of seven informal meetings begins January 11, 2022, 

at 7:00 p.m. in the John Paul II room adjacent to the parish 

office. For more information, please call the parish office. 

 

PILGRIMAGE WITH FATHER MICHAEL 
Join Father Michael Vaughan for “Our Lady of Guadalupe,” 

a pilgrimage to Mexico City and other sites in Mexico from 

August 8-16, 2022.  Check our website or call Susan at  916-

203-8765  or email sugonzales@msn.com for more 

information. 


